
Title IX Compliance

New Sport Form
At  Yuba  College,  we  are  interested  in  fully  gauging  your
interest and ability to participate in sports not currently
offered. Your interest and feedback could drive the start of
Yuba’s newest sport in the very near future.

The  first  step  in  the  process  is  to  send  us
(athletics@yccd.edu) an email from your Yuba College email –
this is how we know you are a current Yuba College student –
requesting  the  link  to  the  New  Sports  Form,  (simple  6
questions). Data from this form, if there’s enough interest in
a particular sport, will lead to discussions on next steps.

According to Title IX, we are required to provide opportunity
in Athletics to an adequate amount of unmet need for the
under-represented gender. This process is aimed at measuring
that  unmet  need.  Your  response  and  feedback  are  greatly
appreciated.

If you have questions or concerns regarding Yuba Athletics,
you can contact me at (530) 741-6779.

If you have questions or concerns regarding Title IX, you can
contact me, or our Title IX Coordinator, (530) 741-6976, or
the Executive Vice President of Instruction, (530) 741-6766.
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